
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a restful break 

over the Easter period! 

 

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 3  P.E is on a Thursday afternoon. 

This half-term the children will focus on 

netball. Please make sure your child comes 

into school dressed in their PE kit (white t-

shirt, black shorts or black tracksuit bot-

toms) and appropriate footwear. Please en-

sure earrings are removed before school. 

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday 

and will be due in the following Thursday.  

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with 

homework and children will have a spelling 

test each Friday. 

    

The School Day 

Year 3 children will be allowed into the 

classroom from 8:40am and leave 

school at 3:15pm.  

This term we’re learning about… 

English— Bright Bursts of Colour by Matt 

Goodfellow and The Lost Happy Endings by 

Carol Ann Duffy. 

Maths —  Capacity, fractions, money, time, 

geometry and statistics.  

Geography — The Sunshine State (The Magic 

Kingdom) 

History — Anglo Saxons.  

Science — Forces, and light.  

Art — Jewellery designers.  

D.T.— Structures. 

PSHE — Relationships and changing me.  

Computing — Online Safety and Coding.  

P.E.— Netball and athletics.  

Reminders: 

Children should be reading daily. Reading books 

will be sent home and changed at school weekly.  

Please send your child with their reading book 

each day along with their planner. 

 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water 

bottles and lunchboxes are clearly labelled with 

their full name.  

 

Please ensure your child is coming into school 

everyday. It has a massive impact on their 

learning and their progress. Children should be 

arriving at 8.40. Teachers often are able to 

provide additional support during this time.  

 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via 

class dojo. 

Miss Bhopal and Miss Barnes 




